
Georgia Department of Natural Resources
4220 International Parkway, Suite 100, Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Mark Williams, Commissioner
Environmental Protection Division

F. Allen Barnes, Director
404-362-2675

December 13, 2011

Mr. John Jankovich
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Source Safety and Security Branch
Office of Federal and State Materials & Environmental Management Programs
MS: T:8F3
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Jankovich:

Enclosed are copies of the following "Registry of Radioactive Sealed Sources and Devices
Safety Evaluation of Device Number" for distribution, as per requirements listed in All Agreement States
Letter SP-96-026.

new/amended certificate number issued to source/device model

amended GA-1138-D-1 04-S Hopewell Designs, Inc. UD794 TLD irradiator

If you should have any questions, please call our office at (404) 362-2675.

Sincerely,

Eric T. Jameson
Environmental Compliance Specialist
Radioactive Materials Program

Enclosure(s)


